
May 2016 

From The Editor 
Welcome to the Jayco Jaybirds SA club newsletter.  
Many thanks this month to Peter & Pauline for their photos from the Clare 
Rally.  Alison and I would like to very much thank Wayne and Kaye from the 
Australian caravan Co. for their hospitality and provision of the beautiful 
food platters and drinks on Saturday evening at Clare. 
Keith Greenlees   Editor (kagreenlees@gmail.com) 
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AGM  WED. 20TH JULY 7PM 2016 
AUSTRALIAN CARAVAN CO. SOUTH ROAD. 

AGENDA 
1. Welcome 
2. Present/apologies 
3. Minutes AGM 2015 
4. Business Arising 
5. Annual Reports 

5.1  President 
5.2  Treasurer 

6. Elections 
6.1  Vice president (2years) 
6.2  Secretary (1year only) Anne has resigned from this position 
6.3  Treasurer 
6.4  Editor 
6.5  2 ordinary members 

7. Questions and suggestions 
8. Thanks to outgoing members  
9. Thanks to Matt for support and sponsorship. 

 10. Meeting closed 



From the Secretary 
All of the positions (identified  in the AGM agenda) will be up for election.  If 
you would like to nominate anyone (or yourself)  for a position please notify 
the secretary, Anne via email at least 1 week prior to the AGM. 
June Rally at Belair has been cancelled, but a couple of vans are planning 
on venturing to Pt Hughes, the front part of the park, the weekend of the 
24th. If you would like to join please book yourself into the park. 
July lunch has been booked for the Wellington Hotel on Sat. 2nd July at 
12.30pm.  At the last committee meeting it was decided to subsidise the 
lunch by $10 per person. Please let Anne know at least 1 week prior. 
Looking forward: August 
Rally 5-7th is at Waikerie, 49 
Peake Tce 85412651. We 
have 10 sites booked. If you 
are planning on attending 
please let me know 1 month 
prior. I ring the park to con-
firm our bookings 4 weeks 
prior to the rally. Sept 2-4 is a 
re visit to Stony Creek, as it 
was so popular last year. 273 
Stony Creek Road. 0488156 850.  Remember to let me know asap.  

Thanks Anne 
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Club Raffle 
There were no bids for the Companion 
Rhino Chairs, so these will be a prize in a 
raffle. 
The raffle will be run from 16 January 2016 
at the January dinner. The tickets sell for $2 
each and will be available from Emma at 
club rallies. The raffle will be drawn at the 
Annual General Meeting on 20th July. 
Allan 



 

Page  3 

Booking into a Rally 
If you wish to participate in any rallies, you will need to :  
 Advise Anne by email or telephone of your intention to participate four 

weeks before the rally date. 
 holloway_anne@hotmail.com 
 Phone: 0417 839 536 
 
 ALSO, should you wish to arrive earlier or depart later than the dates  

booked by the club, you will need to communicate DIRECTLY with the 
caravan park concerned to discuss your dates of arrival and departure.  
Could you please also let Anne know that you have done so? 

Photos from the Clare Rally 



 PO Box 27 
2223 Grampians Rd, Halls Gap  

Victoria 3381, Australia 
 

For bookings Phone (03) 5356 4244 
www.hallsgapgardenscaravanpark.com.au 
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Are you looking for a great place to stay with your 

CARAVAN CLUB? 
Dear Caravan Club Member 
 
The Halls Gap Gardens Caravan Park offers the tranquillity of a park-like setting, with an 
abundance of Emus, Kangaroos, Native birds and other wildlife. Halls Gap Gardens Cara-
van Park is the perfect setting for a relaxing break with your family and friends. And don’t 
forget to bring the dog, we are a pet friendly caravan park with some cabins allocated for 
dog friendly stays as well as all of our sites. 
We offer a real bush experience away from  
the hustle and bustle of the crowds.  
While only a few minutes to the town centre.  
Relax around the pool, enjoy our Free WiFi or  
sit back and relax around the Free BBQ’s. 
 
A bike path leads straight from the park 
 just a quick 3km in to Halls Gap town centre  
where most of the great walking/hiking tracks begin,  
a treasure trove of flora and fauna awaits.  
With amazing sights and sounds around every corner,  
your visit to the Grampians will be one you will never forget. 
 

 
20% off all powered sites 

 
Open fire places and undercover BBQ areas are also available 
 
 
For more information or to make a booking please call 
(03) 5356 4244 or visit www.hallsgapgardenscaravanpark.com.au 

 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Andrew & Claire 
 
Park Managers 
Halls Gap Gardens Caravan Park 
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Unsubscribe 
If you no longer wish to be on our mailing list, please email: 
 kagreenlees@gmail.com 
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Upcoming Rallies - 2016 
June 3rd - 5th  Rally cancelled 

July     NO RALLY 

August 5th - 7th  Waikerie 

September 2nd - 4th Stony Creek 

October 7th - 9th  Mount Compass 

November 4th - 6th Berri 

December 2nd - 4th Normanville, Jetty Caravan Park 


